
 

Dear fellow members of Happy Time Squares:     
Time to get together again!  Read on. 

HTS Dance – Leprechaun Party – March 14  
  
Even if you’re not Irish, prepare to kick up your heels on Saturday night!  Happy 
Time Squares will be dancing at the West Campus of the United Methodist Church.  
It’s on Highway 40, just west of the K-10 interchange.  Plus dancing starts at 7:30; 
Mainstream at 8:00 p.m.  Green optional. 
  
A warm welcome to the newest HTS members, the Class of 2009, who will be joining 
us for an evening of fun.  Vic, Vernon and Judy will provide a great evening of 
dancing!  Anyone have an Irish jig? 
  
We look forward to seeing you Saturday night! 
  
 

     Tenderfoot Dance    
  
Nineteen new dancers and 44 angels from Happy Time Squares attended the 
Tenderfoot Dance last Sunday afternoon in Croco Hall.  The hall was filled with more 
than 200 dancers, of which 63 were new dancers.  The afternoon opened with a 
Grand March that resulted in nineteen squares.  A parade of banners was one of the 
highlights of the afternoon, with Tom and Nancy DeGarmo carrying the HTS banner.  
All of the NEKSDA callers than led us through a rousing square of “The Party’s Over.”  
We hope all had a good time.   
  
 

Dancers Wanted – March 26 Demonstration Dance 
  
Please join us for a demonstration dance at Brandon Woods on Thursday, March 26.  
Dancing will be from 7 – 8 p.m. We don’t know who has more fun at these events – 
the audience or the dancers.  Everyone who goes has a terrific time.  If we have 
enough dancers, we can alternate squares and dance nonstop.  Of course, Vic has to 
keep on working; but we keep him supplied with water! 
  
Please let us know if you are willing to help out. 
  

We look forward to seeing you Saturday! 

  

Dave and Barbara 


